
Dear Parents,

I hope this finds you all well!
Despite the hot weather, the
students have been busy
doing their best in learning
and having fun!

UOI

Students have also been working
diligently at learning, drawing,
and recognizing our 2D shapes.
We have also started working on
3D shapes this week. 

A-4
CLASSROOM

Newsletter

As our UOI for this month is “How
we express ourselves”, we started
the month off with a Show and Tell
that the students did a wonderful job
at. Thank you to all the parents for
your support and help with all of
this!
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Math



We worked on phonics and
writing N, and O. The students
have especially been working
hard recognizing words with
short and long O vowel
sounds, such as Top and
Socks, Globe and Rose. 

Language Arts

September 22nd - Autumnal Equinox
Substitute Holiday -  No School! 
October 1st - Preparation Day - No
School! 

Important

Dates!


